Faculty Senate Resolution regarding the Academic Calendar. 5/4/17
 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Because the Academic Calendar is important to students,faculty and staff of the University of Montana, it should not be finalized without consulting with the shared-governance senates.  In the future, Faculty Senate requests that the Provost present the draft Academic Calendar to Faculty Senate for comment before it is finalized and carefully consider any feedback received.

